
 

 
 

 

5th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Live Virtual Author Visit 

 

This letter is to inform you that your child has been chosen to take part in a Live 

Virtual Author Visit from Clare Harlow.  The event will take place during Period 2 

on Friday 28th June. 

 

Clare will lead an immersive and engaging session bringing her brand-new book, 

Tidemagic, to life, exploring the wonderous world of Shelwich and the fantastic 

cast of characters in this unforgettable adventure.  Students will also hear tips 

and tricks on writing their own magical adventure and have the opportunity to 

ask questions.  After the live event, students will then take part in an enrichment 

activity linked to the author and novels she has written.  

 

As the session runs during Snack Break 2, students will need to bring a packed 

lunch to eat in the classroom after the session has finished.  Students receiving 

Free School Meals will be catered for.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

E Hitchins 

 
Miss E. Hitchins 

Literacy Lead & Event organiser 
 


